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Statement 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

10 June 2025 
 

Public meeting cancelled - 
 

Triniti Lighthouse Build-to-Rent, North Ryde 
 (SSD-55844212) 

 
The Independent Planning Commission advises that a public meeting on the proposed 
Triniti Lighthouse Build-to-Rent, North Ryde (SSD-55844212) project scheduled for 
Tuesday 17 June 2025 at Lakeside Hotel and Conference Centre in Macquarie Park will 
not go ahead due to only one speaker registration being received. 
 
The Commission will contact the individual who registered to speak at the public meeting 
to make alternative arrangements for them to have their say on the project. In accordance 
with the Commission’s Transparency Policy, the Commission will also publish a transcript 
of that meeting. 
 
The Commission is still seeking written submissions on the Triniti Lighthouse Build-to-
Rent, North Ryde project until 5pm AEST on Monday 23 June 2025. If you want to make 
a submission, you can do so via our online portal: www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/cases/triniti-
lighthouse-build-rent-north-ryde 
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 
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